
 
 

March 21st , 2025 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s), 
Please see the information below for some updates and reminders: 
 
Culture-Fest  
Our Student Council is happy to report that Culture-Fest plans are well underway. This event will take place 
here at Loyola on May 7th to celebrate the vibrant cultural diversity of our community through food, song, and 
performances.  Ticket information will be made available closer to the date.  Students are encouraged to listen 
to announcements and join the organizing committee for one of the many pavilions. If you can support this 
initiative through any kind of donation, please contact Ms. Renda at the school.  
 
Spring Sports  
Loyola spring sports are starting up!  Tryouts have begun for Track and Field, Badminton, and Soccer.  We look 
forward to cheering on our Warriors as these sports get underway. 
 
Yearbook 
If your child did not purchase a yearbook in the fall, there is one last chance to purchase the Loyola 2024-2025 
yearbook until March 28th through School Cash online for $50.   This is the last opportunity to purchase a 
yearbook.  If one is not ordered now, students will not be able to buy one when the yearbooks are delivered in 
June.  
 
From the Math Department  
After School Math Help is available every Tuesday and Thursday from 2:30 -3:15 in room 122.  Students in 
grade 9,10 and 11 math this semester who would like some extra help or just a quiet space to do homework 
are welcome to attend.   
 
Parent-Teacher Interviews  
Parent-teacher interviews for semester two will take place on Wednesday, March 26th from 5:00 -8:00 pm.  
Details for the online booking link were sent out earlier this week in a separate email. 
 
Loyola Catholic School Council 
Our next Catholic School Council meeting will take place on Monday, May 12th  in our library.  All parents / 
guardians are welcome to attend.   If you are unable to attend in person, please contact me for a virtual link. 
 
Reminders: 
Period one begins at 8:12 am, at which time students should be in their first class.   There are many students 

who arrive during our opening exercises, which means they arrive late. 

 



Students must be in full uniform including an all-black closed shoe at all times when in the school building. Crocs 

are not part of the uniform.  As the weather warms, students are reminded that if they remove the Loyola 

hoodie, they must have another Loyola uniform top to wear.  The gym uniform can only be worn during physical 

education class. 

 

Important Dates: 
Parent-Teacher Interviews    March 26th   (5 -8 pm) 
Good Friday       April 18th (no classes) 
Easter Monday  April 21st (no classes) 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me or send me an email. 
Wishing you a wonderful weekend ahead! 
 

Gina Renda 
 
Gina Renda 
Principal 
c.c: Herman Viloria, Trustee, Mississauga Wards 2 and 8 


